## **E**xonMobil



## 11 July

Dear Community Member

Further to my update yesterday, we have now begun the planned use of our elevated flare to allow us to complete the final stage of our plant re-start.

We are working hard to keep the flare small, wherever possible, and our new noise and vibration-reducing flare tip is operating.

Our plan currently indicates that we will only need to use the flare for a limited period of time.

We thank you for your patience while we safely complete this final stage.

Best regards

## Martin Burrell Plant Manager

Email: fep@exxonmobil.com Web: exxonmobil.co.uk Twitter: exxonmobil\_fep Tel. 01383 737 000

**E**‰onMobil